
Pay rise for health workers
 Bulgaria 

The Federation of Health Unions (CITUB) and Medical Federation (Podkrepa) have signed a new 
collective agreement with the ministry of health that will run until April 2024. There are substantial pay 
increases on monthly salaries for doctors and nurses which both the trade unions and government hope 
will attract new workers to the sector and encourage them to remain in the country. Doctors will get an 
increase of BGN 800 (€400) with BGN 550 (€280) for health professionals and BGN 200 (€100) for 
nurses. Minimum salaries will now be BGN 1900 (€970) for specialist doctors, BGN 1500 (€765) for 
health professionals and BGN 900 (€460) for nurses. 

epsucob
2022 April EPSU Collective Bargaining Newsletter No.9

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Health
Pay settlements

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2022-april-epsu-collective-bargaining-newsletter-no9/pay-rise-health-workers
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2022-april-epsu-collective-bargaining-newsletter-no9/pay-rise-health-workers
https://www.epsu.org/countries/bulgaria
https://knsb-bg.org/index.php/2022/04/12/po-visoki-zaplati-za-mediczinskite-speczialisti-s-noviya-otraslov-kolektiven-trudov-dogovor/
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2022-april-epsu-collective-bargaining-newsletter-no9
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/14079
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health
https://www.epsu.org/policies/pay-settlements-0

